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-----Original Message-----
From: Judy Stocker [mailto:] 
Sent: 24- Mar- 11 19:44
To: Development Plans
Subject: SL 1B

Sir,
I am in receipt of your leaflet LDF. As a frequent user of the waste recycling 
at canal head I often help elderly and infirm users who sometimes deliver their 
waste in wheelbarrows and even shopping trolleys. Re-siteing this amenity at the
top of Kendal's steepest hill, in my mind, is positive discrimination against 
this section of the community. I would therefore like to register my objection.

William C Stocker
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